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March 25, 2012
Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
State ofNew Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Dear Ms. Howland:
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A. Quincy Vale, Esq.
Attorney at Law

617.694.5181
qvale@aqvlaw.com

I am writing to apply as an independent monitor for customer-sited electric generation systems.
Please find attached a completed application pursuant to PUC 2505.09 with all required
attachments. I will note here that the NH PUC has already authorized me to act as an
independent monitor for two customer-sited systems in DE 10-289 (Elysiurn) and DE 10-290
(Phoenix Park).

Please contact me with any questions, comments, or requests for further documentation at the
address below, or via telephone at (617) 694-5181, or via email at qvale~aqvlaw.com.

CC: Ms. Barbara Bernstein (via email only)
Ms. Maureen Reno (via email only)

Enclosures

Sincerely,

Independent Monitor Application
Copy of Letter from the Massachusetts Department of Energy Resources
Fee Schedule

Vale Law for Energy and the Environment
12 Royal Crest Drive, Suite 10

North Andover, MA 01845


